
Dear Miss Smith 

May I take this opportunity to thank your school for taking part 
in the Junior PCSO scheme again this year. 

lt has been a privilege to work with the 4 cadets Billy, Riley, 
Alyssa & Kavya. They have worked very hard in all the projects 
during the year. They have shown excellent team spirit in their 
tasks and produced some outstanding work. Some of the tasks · 
covered include crime prevention, CCTV work, speeding issues 
personal safety & completing a crime scene. 

I am very proud of how the youngsters have took on every tasR 
and produced some excellent work, they are all a credit to 
Burgh Le Marsh School 

All their hard work and commitment during the last year is now 
recognised with their certificates & medals. 

Thank you 

PCSO Jayne. 


